
 

 

No: 59/25 
 
26th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
Branch Information – Area and Local Workplace Reps Database 
 
The Postal Department is seeking to update our Representatives database.   
 
Lynn Browne, Senior Postal Organiser, has created a proforma which she will be sending 
to Branches with the request that the document is populated with the names and contact 
details of all Area Representatives (all functions) and Local Representatives.   
 
It would also be appreciated if Branches could list the workplaces within their Branch area 
as well as those workplaces without Representatives. 
 
Completed proformas should be returned to lbrowne@cwu.org by 17th April 2025.  
 
Going forward this will be a yearly housekeeping requirement for Branches to complete to 
ensure our records remain up to date.  
 
Any enquiries should be referred to the DGSP department. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,      
 

 
 
 
Martin Walsh       
Deputy General Secretary (Postal)    
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